
In the Fall 2023 term, undergraduate students have been given the option to choose P (Pass), CR 
(Credit) or NC (No Credit) for most courses. You can make this selection by logging into goSFU and 
clicking on the Fall 2023 Grading hyperlink. 

IMPORTANT FIRST STEP – RECOMMENDED 
 

• We strongly recommend students speak with an academic advisor prior to making this decision 
to understand the implications of this change to their academic progression. 

• 
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